

Be the best we can be

15th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

After a week of school closure, I thought it important to gather your and our students views about our remote learning plans. A link has been sent to you and I would very much appreciate it if you have time to fill it in. I have been very impressed by the level of engagement and quality of work undertaken by our students. This is a result of the hard work of our staff and your support. We are trying to keep school routines running as close to normal as possible, live form times have been very popular and Year 9 Parents Evening will go ahead on Thursday, albeit virtually.

There has been much in the national media regarding the 'digital divide'. I am very proud that we have lent nearly 100 devices to students who have requested them and I am very grateful for the donations received.

Have a safe weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Fell Headteacher



